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I am opposed to any repeal of statewide vote-by-mail. I grew up with vote-by-mail, 

and feel confident about the process. Vote-by-mail is a lifeline for workers who can't 

take time off to work, and for anyone with mobility issues or transport limitations such 

as the disabled or elderly. Adding extra hoops people must jump through to exercise 

their rights benefits no one but those seeking to repress others. 


